179-16

Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 8:26 AM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Orr

From: Debbie Kurlansky Winer

Sent: Saturday, February 04, 2017 1:52 PM
To: David A. Olson

Subject: Orr

Hello,

Please do not extend special permits, rezoning and waivers to mr Korff for his Orr development. It will set a dangerous
precedent in Newton development. Thank you for representing my wishes, a 40 year resident of auburndale.

Thank you

Debbie K Winer

Sent from my iPhone



